
  
 
Introduction: 
 
HISP Nigeria is a leading health information systems services provider in Nigeria. 
HiSP Nigeria works with donors and the public sector to provide good quality 
health information for planning and management. In the last 10 years we have 
facilitated a rapid expansion DHIS based information products and by extension 
use in Nigeria. We host a yearly academy and are the trainer of choice for the 
federal ministry of health.  
 
Positions: 
 
HiSP Nigeria is expanding and we are looking for bright, driven and talented 
individuals to join our team. We are offering openings for facilitators to help us 
deliver health information management content. You must have very strong 
facilitation skills, very strong analytical skills, very good grounding in public health 
or a strong training background and a good attitude. We have positions to fill on 
a part-time basis i.e. we will commit you with a contract for fixed term periods. 
Positions include the following:  
 
Part-time intermediate – level facilitator: 
 
A graduate in – computer or information sciences, health sciences or social 
sciences, DHIS2 experience at facilitator level of at least 3yrs. You must show 
good evidence of teamwork, but also be a self-starter, you must be willing to 
travel (sometimes at short-notice), evidence of formal DHIS2 training is an 
advantage.  
 
Part-time senior level facilitator positions:  
 
A Masters or equivalent; persons with a training background will be considered 
first, we will also be interested in individuals with strong public health experience.  
Where an applicant has a good medical and or public health background with 
experience in providing training we will consider them first. You will also have at 
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least 5yrs experience of working with the DHIS2. You will have at least 5yrs 
experience of lead facilitating and you will be willing to travel (sometimes at 
short notice).  
 
 
Other requirements: 
 
Residence in Abuja, Nigeria is an advantage (but not a criteria).  All applicants 
are required to be based in Nigeria.  
 
 
Please apply by sending CV and cover letter to admin@HiSPNigeria.org.ng 
 
 
 
 
 
 


